

Dear LIMM Family:

Grace and peace to you from Lutherans in Medical Missions (LIMM)! It is with immense gratitude and a heart filled with thanksgiving that we reach out to you, our valued donors and prayer partners, who have been instrumental in sustaining and advancing our mission to bring healing and hope to those in need. Your involvement in LIMM is a testament to the profound impact that can be made when individuals come together for a common purpose.

Because of friends like you, we have been able to provide...

- the kinesiology clinic of Santiago, Chile with new equipment,
- * medical care and equipment to the children of Kawete, Uganda,
- classes and counseling on women's health issues in Uganda, West Africa,
- education to parish nurses in Bucharest, Romania,
- food for the children of Seine Bight, Belize,
- hospital supplies and equipment to the hospital in Antsirabe, Madagascar,
- ESL classes and medical care to Rosario, Mexico.

But there is more to do, and we need your help! LIMM is looking to expand its CHE (Community Health Education/Evangelism program) to new communities in Guatemala and Nicaragua, provide emergency medical care and supplies to Chile and Madagascar, and expand the child feeding program in Belize and Mexico.

May we count on your support with a gift of \$1000, \$500, \$250, or whatever the Lord puts on your heart? C.S Lewis once wrote, "I do not believe one can settle how much we ought to give. The only safe rule is to give more than we can spare." Please join us by sending your check in the enclosed envelope or making your gift on the LIMM website (www.LIMM.org). When you give to LIMM, your gift is not just a monetary contribution; it is a tangible expression of God's love and compassion.

As we approach the celebration of the birth of our Savior, may the Lord abundantly bless you and your family! Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

Sharon Thomas
Executive Director

Thank you for being a part, of our LIMM family!